
 

 

 
 
 
 
10th February 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Y5C MATHS WORKSHOP AT BEXLEYHEATH ACADEMY  
TUESDAY 21st FEBRUARY 2017 
 
Class 5C have been invited to Bexleyheath Academy for a maths workshop on 

Tuesday 21st February.    

All workshops have been risked assessed according to the Academy’s departmental 

code of practice. 

The children will leave Gravel Hill at approximately 1.00pm and will be walking to the 

Academy accompanied by their teacher and other staff members.  The workshop will 

start at approximately 1.30pm and the children will be back at Gravel Hill by 3.00pm.  

Please ensure your child has a coat in case it rains. 

If you do not wish your son/daughter to attend please notify the school office by 

Monday 20th February.   

Yours faithfully  

 

Miss M Neale 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 

 


